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Parent/Teacher Conferences: 
Anthony Carnevale will hold Parent Conferences on Monday 
through Wednesday, December 5th, 6th and 7th.   As we have 
previously done, teachers set up their own individual day and 
time to meet with parents.  Though a general letter is sent 
home to parents from the school, teachers are allowed to 
create their own letter to parents to let them know of their 
availability. 
  

Halloween Parade: 
On Monday October 31

st
 our school held a Halloween Parade 

toward the end of the day! Feinstein Junior Scholars brought 
donations of canned goods or money for the Rhode Island 
Community Food Bank.  More pictures on our Facebook page! 
 

       
 
 
 
 
 
 
PLAYGROUND UPDATE: Anthony Carnevale’s Playground area is 

in dire need of repair.  As the photos below show, many pieces are 
either missing or broken. Until our school can get this area repaired,  
NO STUDENTS will be allowed to use the playground.     

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Harvest Dance –Y.M.C.A.  Lights on After 

School: 

 

On October 20, 2016, Carnevale Elementary held its 

annual “Harvest Dance” in conjunction with the 

Y.M.C.A.’s Lights on After School fall event.  There 

were many activities for the children from pumpkin 

painting in the cafeteria to musical chairs in the 

gymnasium. Free refreshments (party pizza, sugar 

cookies, and water) were provided by the school.  

 

Pictured above: Ms. Rocha, Mrs. Mattera, Mr. Maher, and Mrs. Grzych work                                 

the refreshment table in the cafeteria. 
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Feinstein Good Deeds Programs: 

SOCK-TOBER: 
As part of our Feinstein Good Deeds Programs we collected new 
pairs of socks and underwear (for children and adults) to be 
donated to our families and local shelters. 
A box was located in the office and flyers were sent home to 
make parents, families, and friends aware of this program. 

NO CHILL NOVEMBER: 
Flyers for November’s Feinstein Good Deeds Program went 
home the first week of November! We are in the process of 
collecting new (or gently used) hats, gloves, mittens, and 
scarves. Last year’s donations all went right to our own students 
throughout the very harsh winter we had to endure. Another 
bad winter has been predicted for this year (UGH!), so let’s be 
ready and make sure our students are ready as well!  

DECEMBER FOOD DRIVE: 
We will be collecting groceries for the Rhode Island Community 
Food Bank 

Principal’s Award: 
This year our school will be initiating a new program - the 
Principal’s Award.  Each month, a classroom will be 
recognized for their exceptional behavior in the school 
building. The first recipients are from First Grade- room 
114. Great job! 

 
 Pictured above: Mrs. Zona and Mrs. Boisclair with students in room 114. 

Read For the Record: 
In November, many of the students at our school 
were visited by several guest readers!  
Pictured below are Susan Hartson and C.A.O. Tom Flanagan with Marie Ward. 

Carnevale/DelSesto Middle School Meeting: 
On November 4th, the faculty at both Carnevale 
Elementary and DelSesto Middle School held their first 
ever Meet and Greet event.  This meeting provided the 
opportunity to share what was going on at each school 
but also a chance to collaborate our efforts for the benefit 
of our students. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Above picture: Teachers from Del Sesto Middle School and Carnevale Elementary      
                           meet on November 4

th
 at Carnevale’s Library. 

 
Below picture: Mr. Feinstein visits the Feinstein Jr. Scholars at          

                           Carnevale Elementary! 

  

Alan Shawn Feinstein is founder of the Feinstein 

Foundation, dedicated to helping the needy and 

encouraging youngsters to do likewise. His campaign to 

fight hunger has raised over $2.5 Billion for thousands of 

anti-hunger agencies nationwide. There are now over 

150,000 Feinstein Jr. Scholars! 

 
 

 


